
BULLETIN INFORMATION                                                                         

DATE: April 24, 2020  TYPE: Information NUMBER:  LR-005-20 

SUBJECT:  IP System Implementation – Calgary & Winnipeg 

DETAILS 

Attention:  T&E Employees at Calgary and Winnipeg     

Please be advised that effective April 30, 2020, CP will be launching the IP System for the processing of 
IP (Interpretive) Claims at Calgary and Winnipeg Terminals.  
 
Remaining terminals will follow beginning in June 2020.  Specific dates will be announced in subsequent 
information bulletins.  
 
Once implemented, IP (interpretive) claims may only be submitted via the IP System portal which can be 
accessed on Employee Station: 

  

The new IP System has several benefits: 
• Easy to Use  
• Has an added option to attach files and link to existing claim events in CMA  
• Has functionality to allow the Audit Specialist to request more information without declining the claim. 
• Gives employees enhanced visibility of the status of their claims  
• Eliminates the previous CMA character restriction limit for remarks on IP claims. 

 
A simple IP System User Guide is available on CP Station as follows: 
https://teams.cpr.ca/IndustrialRelations/IP%20System/Forms/AllItems.aspx  
 
Link to the IP System: 
https://fiori.cpr.ca/home/shells/abap/Fiorilaunchpad.html?sap-
theme=cprail@/sap/public/bc/themes/~client-900#zehslrip-display  
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